
Holmesburg Tree Tenders Project, November 20, 2010 

 
Supervisor Mike Beuttenmuller and Crew Chief Howard Beale from the Mayor's Office of Neighborhood 

Services lend a helping hand to Peg Muldowney of the Holmesburg Tree Tenders in preparation for their Fall 
2010 tree planting project. These trees were planted Saturday, November 20 at various sites throughout 
Northeast Philadelphia. In 2010 alone, the Mayor's Office of Neighborhood Services helped the Holmesburg 
Tree Tenders plant over 50 trees in Philadelphia. 

  

  

 


